Eric Cooper

From: eric johnson <ericmjohnson77@msn.com>

Sent: Saturday, August 8, 2020 2:30 PM

To: Eric Cooper; jeremy.ortloff@gmail.com

Subject: Updated Info for Area Variance

Attachments: Proposed use statement for barn at 5010 Butler rd.docx; Updated barn.pdf
Eric,

Here is the updated Proposed use statement for the barn at 5010 Butler Rd. | have also attached a drawing of
the barn. The size is still 30'x50". They still want a more of a peak roof. To keep it under the 22' height
requirement we came up with a 9/12 pitch. That would give an over all height of 21.25'. The tusses are going
to be just standard truss design, no attic truss. The attached paperwork does not have the truss design yet, but
should have later next week some time. Thank you

Eric Johnson
Johnson Excavating & Landscape LLC
585-330-0910



